
 

Welcome to Worship! 
 

We believe that God has something to say to 

you today and we are glad that you are here 

to share with us as well.        

Across Australia from February 11 to               

March 18, Salvation Army corps,                   

mission centres and expressions will be 

taking time to reflect upon the                                 

new National Vision. 

SAVE THE DATE 

NOV 27 –DEC 3 

Australia Wide 

Salvationists 

Together in 

Melbourne 

Join Salvationists from Brisbane at the 
Regional Rally on Sunday 25th February with 

our Territorial Leaders, Commissioners 
Floyd and Tracey Tidd.  

Sunday 25 February 2018 

 

                                   

 

 

BRISBANE WIDE RALLY                         
Commencing 6.00 pm                                   

Stafford Corps                     
32-54 Hayward St                        
Stafford 



In  the  EVENT of a FIRE  proceed to the CLOSEST EXIT  ASSEMBLE  across the road  from BCT in 
the forecourt of  180 Ann St  /   Do Not evacuate BCT Car Park  /  Do Not use the Lift. 

Brisbane City Parking                                        
Queens Plaza  $5.00                                   
[bring ticket to BCT for validation] 

Entry Edward St Height 2.2mtrs                 

King George Square                                           
Entries  Roma & Adelaide St Hgt 1.93mtrs                

Brisbane City Temple Corps                
167 Ann St Brisbane 4000                                                    
Majors Dean & Vicki Clarke                                 
P: 3221 3461  GPO Box 379 Brisbane 4001                                   
bctsalvos@gmail.com Find us on Facebook   
www.salvos.org.au/risbanecityTemple  

For Your Comfort -  A parents room is on the left and bathrooms are downstairs one level.                          
A lift is available for those not good on stairs, access through the main worship hall.   

25 February 
 1.00pm 

25 February 
 1.00pm 

Pray for our Community,  
our Corps Ministries & our Corps Family. 

 

When praying for our Corps remember these and 
others who are unwell or unable to join us worship:  
Basil & Anne Bate, Irene & Vera Farr, Stuart  & Joyce 
Dunstan, Leona Scholz, Evelyn Warden, Ron Tyler, 
Carmel Lane, Ruth Hinds, Fay Fox, Roberts & Bev 
Pratt, Dulcie Drury, Graham O’Neill, Glenda & Dirk 
Duyzer, Jenny Cowen and Verlie Peckovic.                           

Prayer for Others If you or others would like 
prayer please contact the office and we will include 
them in our newsletter [with their permission].  

     Training for people interested in joining       
    volunteers in The  Salvation Army                

    Emergency Services (SAES)   
When: Sat 10 March 9.30am to 3.30pm at The Salvation             
Army Pine Rivers. Additional information is on noticeboard 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY GSA!  God’s Sports   
Arena is getting ready to celebrate their 8th 
birthday!! Everyone is  invited to join in the 
celebrations at 5.30 pm on 4 March, at              

Brisbane City Temple. Come for a great time of praise, 
encouragement and friendship, supported with great 
music from Freedom Road. All are welcome!  

Registrations are now open                   
More information can 
be found on the foyer 

 February/March Events               

 Feb 25  -  Divisional Rally 6pm with 

Commissioners Tidds at Stafford Corps 

 Mar 2  - World Day of Prayer 10am  @ 

St Andrews Lutheran Church                         
25 Wickham Terrace Brisbane City  

 Mar 4 -   Park Outreach 2pm Gospel 

Swing New Farm Park  

 Mar 9  -  Qld Missionary Fellowship  at 

BCT 11.45am Lunch & 12.15 Meeting 

 Mar 10 - Time Out for Women       

Coffee Morning 

 Mar 10  - SAES Training at Pine Rivers 

 Mar 18 - Champion Brass  Concert -   

Major  Works  at BCT 2pm                                                     

Prayer                                                          
Would you like prayer?                                       

Are things happening in your life or                    
with those you care about?                                    

Would you like others to pray?                    
Write the details down on the Prayer Card 

and return to the Corps Officers                              
or hand in as you leave.  Prayer cards 
available in the pew or the foyer table. 

 

Friday  11am–2 pm 


